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You are further advised that Powell accepts no responsi=
bility for the plugging and abandoning of the subject well which
remains on the premises and by carbon copy of this letter, addressed
to the Commissioner of Public Lands and the Secretary-Director of
the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission, is respectfully request-
ing that appropriate action be taken against you to compel you to
properly plug and abandon the said well. If you desire a short
period of time within which to correct the foregoing situation,
please contact this office directly.

Very truly yours,
HUNKER, FEDRIC & HUGHES

=
George H. Hunker, Jr. AN

GhH:cd

ccs Mr. Alex J. Armijo
Commissioner of Public Lands
P. O, Box 1148
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

cct Mr. A. L. Porterxr, Jr.
Secretary-Director
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

ccs Mr. Edgar L. Powell
P. O. Box 1458
Roswell, New Mexico 88201



